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FUNGUS GNAT DUST

CONTAINS DURSBAN*

HOUSEPLANT SOIL INSECTICIDE

READY-TO-USE

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

DOMESTIC

REG. NO. 24786 P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE: chlorpyrifos   0.5%

300 g

Later Chemicals Ltd.
12080 Horseshoe Way

Richmond, B.C. V7A 4V5

Grow >n= CareJ Fungus Gnat Dust

Fungus Gnats are tiny dark flies that can be seen on the soil
or leaves. They fly up when plants are disturbed. Their
larvae, which are white with black heads, may be visible on
soil surface after watering. In the soil they feed on fungus
and plant roots. In sufficient numbers the larvae can weaken
the plant and cause it to die. After two weeks of feeding,
larvae mature. There can be many generations in one year.

DIRECTIONS:

Later's Fungus Gnat Dust is ready-to-use and controls Fungus
Gnat larvae and other insects that live in houseplant soil.



HOW TO USE: Apply Later's Fungus Gnat Dust lightly to soil
around the plant and water in. Repeat as needed but no more
than once every 2 months.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN. Do not allow dust
to contact food, food preparing surfaces, utensils, or
drinking water. Wash contaminated surfaces and utensils with
soap and water. Avoid contact with dust as it may cause
irritation to eyes or skin. Avoid inhaling dust. Wash
thoroughly with soap and water after using.

ENVIRONMENTAL HAZARDS: This product is toxic to fish. Avoid
contamination of fish ponds and fish aquaria. Do not use in
animal buildings or poultry houses.

FIRST AID: IF SWALLOWED, induce vomiting and contact a doctor
or poison control centre. Never give anything by mouth to an
unconscious person. IF IN EYES, flush with water for 15
minutes and get medical attention. IF ON SKIN, wash with soap
and water.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION: Chlorpyrifos is a cholinesterase
inhibitor. Treat symptomatically. Atropine by injection only
is an antidote.

STORAGE: Keep product in original container. Store in a cool,
dry place away from food.

DISPOSAL: Do not re-use container. Wrap container in newspaper
and dispose of in regular garbage.

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on
this label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to
persons or property arising from the use or handling of this
product and accepts the product on that condition .

* Dursban is a Registered Trademark of DowElanco
Grow >n= Care Registered Trademark of Later Chemicals Ltd.
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